
 

 

 

The St. John’s and PEI Chapters of The Financial 
Management Institute Presents: 
 

Building Trust in Leadership 

 

On Thursday April 6, 2023, join Dr. Margaret Steele, Dean of Medicine, Memorial 

University for her presentation, Building Trust in Leadership.  

 

  
 

 

Dr. Margaret Steele’s career spans nearly 30 years and includes a decade of 

progressive decanal experience at the Schulich School of Medicine & Dentistry at 

The University of Western Ontario and, since 2016, the dean of the Faculty of 

Medicine at Memorial University of Newfoundland. She has been a full professor 

of psychiatry since 2008. From March to September 2022, she held the additional 

role of Interim Provost and Vice-President (Academic) at Memorial University. 

 
 Dr. Steele brings to us a proven track record of success in senior leadership and 

administration, education, research and community engagement. 

 

The outline for this session includes (Newfoundland Standard Time): 

9:00 – 9:10      Introductions - FMI  

9:10 – 10:10 Presentation by Dr. Margaret Steele 

10:10 – 10:30 Questions and Answers 

 

The registration deadline for this event is Monday, April 3, 2023.  The session is 

free and attendance will include 2022 – 2023 membership in the Financial 

Management Institute. A link will be provided with your registration 

confirmation. 

 

This session qualifies for 1.5 professional development hours.     
 

For more information, please contact: FMIStJohns@fmi.ca. 
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Memorial University’s Faculty of Medicine 

is committed to providing the highest 

standard of medical education and 

supporting health research with the goal of 

advancing the health of the people and 

communities we serve.  

 

We are leaders in rural medical education 

and have received national and international 

awards and recognition. As the only 

medical school in Newfoundland and 

Labrador, research that focuses on the need 

of our communities is a priority. Ground-

breaking research has provided important 

medical discoveries, which have led to 

improved medical interventions and patient 

care. 
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